
[image: image1]
Description of the problem: The measurement mole #25 is used for special warm magnetic measurements that are carried out by CERN personnel in the companies in addition to the standard measurement. Measurements with this mole are requested on collared coils or cold masses if an irregularity was seen from the standard measurement in which cases this mole provided additional information and is now a valuable tool for the tracing of assembly errors or defects with warm magnetic measurements.
Request: When the mole was de-connected from the Burndy cable after the last measurement of a collared coil in Alstom, the connecting wires on the mole side came loose and now the mole cannot be re-connected properly.

Since the weakness of this connection is a known feature, we kindly ask you for a repair of this mole and an exchange of the current connection with the new system (screwed connection).
G. Peiro already carried the mole to building 230 and indicated the problem to R. Beltron and B. Girod from AT-MTM who also stored the mole for the moment. 

Since these special measurements are of the utmost importance for the analysis of the warm magnetic measurements, we would like to ask for a repair as fast as possible.

Request for Maintenance/Repair





For: Measurement mole # 25 (“short mole”)





At: CERN





To: AT-MTM-FM, Juan Garcia Perez, David Giloteaux, Dominique Cote





From: Christine Vollinger, AT-MAS





CC: R. Beltron, B. Girod, G. Peiro, L. Rossi, W. Scandale, L. Walckiers.








